From: Nancy Morris
To: City Council
Cc: Debbie Tarry

Subject: Please approve Comp Plan Docket item 1
Date: Monday, June 15, 2015 9:05:28 AM

Importance: High

Dear City Council and Debbie Tarry:

Because we can all benefit from the accuracy of a good traffic study, please approve docket item 1 for further study and direct City staff to study setting a v/c ratio limit on collector arterials. It is important for the safety and livability of our neighborhoods. Thank you!

Regards, Nancy Morris Shoreline resident 206-533-6155